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Punt, Colin

From: Ethington, Ruth on behalf of Planning
Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2020 7:13 AM
To: Punt, Colin
Subject: FW: Project 61381 1851 Monroe Street 3452

 
 
From: Sue Riseling <decisionmaker10@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 7:18 PM 
To: Planning <planning@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Project 61381 1851 Monroe Street 3452 
 

 

Good day: 
 
I write to support the conditional use application for 1851 Monroe Street.  This business has been a welcomed 
addition to the 1800 block of Monroe and this new plan will make the business even better.  I am a resident of 
1802 Monroe Street and I favor this project.  Thank you.   
 
 
--  
Susan Riseling  
President  
www.riselinggroup.com 
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